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From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 3:49 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to the application no:DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear council,
Hope this email finds you well.

| am writing this email as it has come to my attention that there will be a waste transfer station within 100 meters of
my newly purchased apartment complex at 109A Church St Lidcombe.

With further investigation it has been noted that this proposed waste transfer station will certainly introduce
number of issues into the Lidcombe community include but not limited to worsen traffic, noise, odor, safety and
inevitable pest/environmental impacts.

My submission is that this proposed waste transfer station / application should not be granted approval based on
the known facts and strong community objections.

My nameis 1 and my newly purchased apartment is located
can be contacted via mobile on i or reply to this email.

Vanire cincoralu
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